
Spring Bulletin
Summer Camp Registration is starting!

Registration for our summer camp is opening on April 4th at 10am! The link will be sent
out via email to those on our email list.

​For inquiries, please use the button below to sign up for camp.

Register For Camp

LIT's Wanted!

Leaders in Training (LIT) is a leadership program for youth ages 13+ that have a
genuine desire to work with children. It's also the next step for youth who have

attended camps and would like to continue on in a leadership role.
LIT's will work cooperatively with other LIT's and summer program staff and will assist

with daily program whether it's activities, crafts, or games for children ranging in ages
from 4-12 years. They will also contribute to ensuring a safe and clean program site.

Being an LIT also qualifies towards OSSD 40 hours of community service.
If interested, please contact Sandra by emailing

sandra@silverheightsneighbourhood.com and keep checking our social media for
more information!

LIT
Application

A 'Space' Update!

We are excited to announce that we will be back at 350 Linden Drive this spring! We
are busy preparing the space for programs, and look forward to welcoming

everyone back very soon. Stay tuned to our social media and your email, for more
info!

Collaborate with us!

Neighborhood Action Grants are grants
of up to $500 from the Lyle S. Hallman
foundation for residents in the Preston
neighbourhood. Residents can apply

https://phcg.campbrainregistration.com/
mailto:sandra@silverheightsneighbourhood.com


with a partner from another household
to plan an event or project in their
neighbourhood. The goal of NAG grants
are to bring fun, engaging projects to
neighbourhoods, create connections
between neighbours and build
neighbourhood skills, leadership and
capacity. 

Contact Us About a
NAG

Something We've Been Up To...

STEAM Club Program

Our youth STEAM
program has been

running since February!
We have been able to

do lots of fun and
educational activities

including marshmallow
and toothpick

construction and
edible painting.

Big 'thanks' to our placement students!

We want to say a sincere 'thank
you' to our wonderful placement

students from Conestoga College -
Jess and Anjana! They have been
with us since September, helping

both behind the scenes and hands-
on in programs. We have SO

appreciated having them as part of
our team!

Enter our Spring Giveaway!

We have 4 Gas Gift Cards
up for grabs!

To enter for your chance to win, we
want to hear what you love most
about spring! Bonus points if you
share what you would do in your

neighbourhood with a
Neighbourhood Action Grant

(NAG)!

Enter to Win!

We respectfully acknowledge that we are on the
traditional territory of the Anishnawbe,
Haudenosaunee and Neutral peoples. Cambridge is
situated on the Haldimand Tract, land that was
granted to the Six Nations of the Grand River.

Connect with us
www.prestonheights.ca
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